
On 13th May the Government published new advice on 
home moving. 

We have welcomed the opportunity to return to work and assist our clients in 
their home purchases and sales, we are also very aware of the implications this 
has on everyones well being. In light of this we are strictly adhering to the 
latest safety guidence and ask kindly that you observe these conditions too.

BeBefore a attending an appointment with us please review the saftey guidance 
below.

Please:

•  Only arrange and attend a physical appointment if you are serious about 
moving. If you are just curious please view the Virtual Tour before committing 
to a physical appointment. 

•  Only view with people who currently form part of your household.

••  Do not attend an appointment if you, or anyone in your household, is 
showing symptoms of coronavirus or has been asked to self-isolate.

•  Do not bring children with you to the appointment. 

•  Seek to maintain a minimum of 2 metres distance from others where 
possible. Where social distancing is no possible please consider wearing a face 
covering in line with Government advice.

••  Wash your hands with soap and water, or use hand sanitiser, immediately 
after entering the property. 

•  Avoid touching internal surfaces such as; door handles, light switches and 
work surfaces. 

We will take every precaution possible to keep you, our clients and our 
employees safe during these uncertain times.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.


